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Development Charges Deferral for  

Affordable Rental Buildings Policy - Update 
 

On December 5, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve continued implementation of the Development Charges Deferral for 

Affordable Rental Buildings Policy by amending to remove the expiry date and unit 

cap as updated in Attachment 1.  

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to local municipalities, the Ministers of 

Finance and Municipal Affairs and Housing, and the Building Industry and Land 

Development Association. 
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